

June 20, 2018

Barry O'Keefe
BarryO'Keefe.com

RE: Woodville Community Garden Public Art

Dear Mr. O'Keefe,

The City of Richmond, Department of Parks, Recreation and Community Facilities (PRCF) is excited to provide this letter of commitment in support of the new piece of sculpture at the Roots of Woodville Community Garden. I understand that you have been working with Parks, Recreation and Community Facilities staff to identify a location at the community garden to install the art piece. I am approving this location, pending final approval from the Public Arts Commission and Planning and Development Review.

We look forward to future collaborations with you.

Sincerely,

Deborah E. Morton
Deputy Director